
SH’OR YOSHUV RABBINICAL COLLEGE 

 

RECRUITMENT-INCENTIVE POLICY 

 

Sh’or Yoshuv Rabbinical College does not utilize any kind of recruiter incentive compensation 

programs. The Yeshiva will not provide any commission, bonus, or other incentive payment based 

in any part, directly or indirectly, upon success in securing enrollments or the award of financial 

aid, to any person or entity who is engaged in any student recruitment or admission activity, or in 

making decisions regarding the award of title IV, HEA program funds. 

 

 


